
Macbeth Performance  
 

On Thursday 16th March, all of year 11 enjoyed a live performance of 
Macbeth.  This lively and engaging performance will support their 
whole text understanding and their understanding of stagecraft.  

Key Dates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All key dates can be found on our website by 

clicking here 

Microsoft Teams 
A reminder that pupils have catch-up and revision work set on Teams to support 

their homework and independent learning. This can be found by clicking ‘files’. 

21st March 2023 

KE6 Open Event 
 
 

Personal Development Curriculum in action: Springboard 
Young Chef Competition 
 
We are extremely proud to announce that 
Emily B placed in the top 12 pupils out of 
14,000 entrants in the Springboard Future 
Chef finals held at Westminster Kingsway 
College in London.  
Emily used her incredible culinary skills to 
deliver her dishes to a high standard while 
keeping her cool in a professional kitchen. 
As part of the competition, Emily stayed at 
the 5* Sheraton Grand Park Lane and 
enjoyed a gala dinner at the 5* Berkeley 
Hotel in Knightsbridge.  
For placing, Emily was also awarded a signed 
recipe book from Adam Handling, a winners plate and a £100 voucher!  

https://www.georgeeliot.midlandat.co.uk/page/?title=Key+Dates&pid=118


Mental Health in School Team Update  
 
Please see an update from the RISE and Mental Health in Schools 
Team which this week focuses on Self-Care  

 
 

Healthcare experience taster day 

Carnegie Award Book Club 
 

Our Carnegie Award book club is now in full swing.  There’s plenty of 
time for pupils to join up, sessions run every Friday from 3.20pm in 
L003. 
 
 
 

An evening full of song – Choir performs 
with the Kings Singers in Concert 
 
The GEA Choir had the 
fantastic opportunity to 
perform live with the Kings 
Singers at St Mary’s Church 
in Warwick on Thursday 
16th March 2023 thanks to 
the Amonico consort group.  
 
Having worked really hard 
over the last few months, 
the pupils’ hard work paid off culminating in a 
fantastic concert at a beautiful location.  
 
Our pupils really did us proud, showing exemplary 
behaviour along with their amazing talent.  
They performed as part of a mass choir comprising 
of over 100 primary and secondary school pupils, 
all of whom 
performed with 
the Kings Singers 
vocal group. 
  
We are really 
proud of all pupils 
involved and look 
forward to joining 
Armonico consort 
in future events. 






